Jessie Waldman

From:

Tara Jackson <tara@wcplan.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 12, 2022 3:04 PM

To:

Jessie Waldman

Subject:

CDP_2020-0024; Request for Continuance

Mendocino County

OCT 12 2022

Dear Ms. Waldman,

Planning & Building Services

Thank you for your attention to this project.

As you are aware, item CDP_2020-0024 is scheduled to be heard on October 13, 2022 at the Coastal Permit Administrator hearing.

On behalf of the applicants, Paul and Janis Boothe, I respectfully request that CDP_2020-0024 be continued to a later Coastal Permit Administrator hearing date.

Sincerely,
Tara Jackson, Senior Planner
Wynn Coastal Planning, Inc.
703 North Main Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437
ph: 707-964-2537
fax: 707-964-2622
www.WCPlan.com and on FaceBook



Disclaimer

The information contained in this message and any attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately then permanently delete the email. Thank you.